COOLING STATION:

The Village of Washingtonville is preparing for an extreme heat wave this week. The
safety and comfort of our Residents is our top priority during this heat event. The
Village Hall will serve as a Cooling Station for the next several days, and is located
at 9 Fairlawn Drive, Washingtonville. If you are in need of assistance or experience
an emergency situation such as loss of power or air conditioning during this time
please do not hesitate to contact Mayor Thomas DeVinko at 845-849-4523 or the
Washingtonville Police Department at 845—496—9123.



